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UV Disco 
 
The PTA have organised a UV Disco On Friday 
1st December at the Village Club. 
 
All-inclusive tickets cost £5 per child and include 
your child’s entry, pizza, a drink and UV paint. 
 
An adult is required to stay to supervise children; 
however there is no charge for adult tickets. Food 
is NOT provided for adults. 
 
Tickets on sale from the office. 
 
 
Maths Whizz Consultant meeting 
 
On 2.45pm on Wednesday 29th November 
Parents/Carers are invited to come into school to 
learn about Maths Whizz. The meeting is run by 
the company who provide Maths Whizz; it will last 
half an hour, and will give you an insight on how 
Maths Whizz works and how it can help your 
child. They will also be available if you have any 
questions for them. 
 
Everybody welcome 
 
SATS meeting 
 
Y6 Parents are invited to a SATS meeting  on 
Wednesday 29th November at 6pm  
 
This will be an informative meeting to help 
parents support their child’s preparation for the 
SATS tests in May 2018. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to order a range 
of revision books on the evening. 
 
Waddow Hall – awards night 
 
On Wednesday 29th November at 7pm we will be 
holding an awards night for the Y5 / Y6 who 
attended Waddow Hall. 
 
 
 

 
British Values 
 
Today, our KS2 children have taken part in a 
‘Play in a Day’ which develops their 
understanding of British Values (tolerance, 
diversity, acceptance etc.) 
 
Y3 Cake sale 
 
Y3 will be hosting a cake sale after school 
today. Thank you for all you kind donations.  
 
All money raised goes directly to the PTA. 
 
Christmas Cards 
 
Our school Christmas card order has now been 
placed. The order should be returned to school 
by the end of the month.   
 
If you missed the deadline, orders can be 
placed with the company directly online using 
the code on the back of your child’s card. There 
will be a postage fee. 
 
Running 
 
Good luck to our runners running at Walton 
gardens tomorrow. 
 
As usual, please meet Mrs Rodgers at 10am at 
the gate. 
Don’t forget your change for the carpark! 
 
Photos 
 
Photos are available online at: 
www.fayeamandaphotography.gotphoto.co.uk  
 
Orders may be placed up to 30/11/17.  
Any problems please contact Faye on 07720 
289294 
 
School Meals 
 
School meals are now £2.30 per day. 
A 3 week menu has been emailed home and is 
available to view in school. 

http://www.fayeamandaphotography.gotphoto.co.uk/


 

 
Rotary Shoeboxes 
 
Leaflets have been sent home to give information 
about this year’s appeal. Boxes are available 
from the office (free). Filled boxes can be left with 
the school office. The Rotary will be collecting the 
boxes at the end of November. 
 
 
St Rocco’s Christmas Beanies 
 
We have beanies for sale in the office, £1 each 
 

 
 
Y2/3 
 
Year 2 and 3 will be taking part in an Outdoor 
learning day on Monday. Please ensure that your 
child has sturdy shoes/ boots and an outdoor 
coat 
 
Christmas 
 
Please see the diary dates for KS1 
performances. Tickets will be on sale very soon. 
Please look out for a text. 4 tickets per family will 
be available to purchase. £2 per ticket, which 
includes an entry to the raffle – make sure your 
name is on the back of the ticket! 
 
This year, KS2 will not have a Christmas 
Show; they will have an end of year performance 
in July. 
 
Mad Science Club 
 
If you would like your child to join Mad Science 
Club please let the office know before 
Wednesday 22nd November. 
 
The club starts on 17th January and runs for 8 
weeks at a cost of £60 per child (£54 per child if 
you have siblings). 
 
This is a repeat of the Autumn Club lessons 

 

Attendance – w/e 17th November 2017 
 

Reception 92.1% 

Year 1 96.2% 

Year 2 99.3%  

Year 3 97.3%  

Year 4 99.3% 

Year 5 96.5%  

Year 6 99.0% 

Average 97.2%  

Reward when average is 97.5% or 
more 

 
 
Diary dates 

18.11.17 Walton Gardens - Running 

20.11.17 Y4 & Y5 Swimming 

27.11.17 Y4 & Y5 Swimming 

29.11.17 Maths Whizz Parents meeting 

29.11.17 Y6 SATS Meeting 

29.11.17 Y5 & Y6 Waddow Hall awards evening 

1.12.17 PTA Disco 

4.12.17 Y4 & Y5 Swimming 

8.12.17 Decoration Day  

8.12.17 Tree Service 

9.12.17 Walton Gardens - Running 

12.12.17 Y5 & Y6 Cinema 

15.12.17 Christmas Fair 

19.12.17 KS1 Christmas Play, 2pm & 6pm 

20.12.17 KS1 Christmas Play, 6pm 

22.12.17 Christmas Jumper Day  

22.12.17 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 

8.1.18 School re-opens 

16.2.18 Finish for ½ term 

26.2.18 School re-opens 

29.3.18 Finish for Easter 

16.4.18 School re-opens 

7.5.18 School Closed – May Day 

25.5.18 Finish for ½ term 

5.6.18 School re-opens 

20.17.18 Finish for Summer 

 


